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  July 17, 2015 
 

Dear Parents,         

Your child’s class placement for the 2015-2016 school year will be available on July 21, 2015 on the 

parent portal.  Incoming kindergarten students will receive their placement information at the 

kindergarten play-date on August 27th at 10:00am.      

Our school staff collaborated to create balanced classes to meet the needs of our students.  As 

always, we cannot make class changes unless there is a very compelling reason to do so.  We risk 

creating unbalanced classes when we start moving students for non-educationally sound reasons.  

If you feel that a true situation or circumstance exists and a class change could be warranted, you 

will need to complete the form and return to our office by August 14th.  We will review all of the 

forms after that date and you will be notified of any changes, should they be made.   

Thank you for your continued support and understanding with this procedure.  We hope you enjoy 

the remainder of the summer and look forward to seeing your child on September 2, 2015.   

Sincerely, 

Gail Casciano        Kristin Rimmer 
Principal       Assistant Principal   
 


